
SANCHEZ AND IDAR
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

5 223 SOUTH 17TH STREET

R. P. SANCHEZ

McALLEN. TEXAS

ED IDAR. JR. ~~-
TELEPHONE

April 20, 1961 MURRAy 6.1561

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Hector:

Enclosed please find a continuation of the memorandum that I wrote
in December with respect to the Salinas matter. You should have a
copy of the first ten pages which were written in December and of
which I sent you a copy at the time. Just attach the second part
which I am sending herein to the original one and be sure you keep
it in your records. The main idea for preparing this is so that we
can have down the main developments in this whole matter for future
reference in the event that we need it.

Sincerely yours,

Ed Idar, Jr.
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